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As a taxpayer and someone who roots in the uses the parks, I beg you to reconsider the idea of
turning our beautiful parks into temporary homeless shelters. Don't we have enough garbage in the
city, and with Covid don't we have few enough things to do without being afraid to use the public
parks? What about using the abandoned Concordia college site and paying them rent? 

Testimony is presented without formatting.


